
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

There will be no more spellings sent out until September. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you ALL for your support over the 

past year. We are so proud of all of the children and we know they will continue to 

shine in Year 2.  Have a fantastic summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you all 

in September. 

  

 

The Year 1 Team  

English This week we will be writing up about our trip to Marwell Zoo, which was 

AMAZING! 

Mathematics In Mathematics we will be investigating capacity and will work on 

multiples of 2, 5, 10 and beyond. 

Requests We will be sending home lots of the children’s wonderful work over the 

next few days. Any carrier bags would be greatly appreciated.  

 

We would also still welcome different sized bottles with lids (ASAP) for 

our capacity work. 


